
Hello everyone! 

I hope you're all doing great. I want to start by saying a massive thank 

you for joining us online today for our virtual housewarming celebration. 

Having you here, even from afar, means the world to us. 

We're thrilled to share this special moment of moving into our new home 

with you. It's been quite a journey, and we couldn't have done it without 

the love, support, and encouragement from all of you. Whether you helped 

pack boxes, offered advice, or simply cheered us on from the sidelines, 

your support has been invaluable. 

Although we wish we could have you all here in person to share a toast 

and enjoy some good food together, we are grateful for technology that 

allows us to connect and celebrate virtually. We look forward to making 

wonderful memories in this new space and can't wait to have you all here 

when it's possible. 

Thank you once again for being part of our lives and for sharing in our 

happiness today. Cheers to new beginnings and the hope of welcoming you 

to our home soon! 

Stay safe and take care! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


